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Desegregation Analysis 
 

Haas Hall Academy is requesting an amendment to relocate our Rogers campus within the 
boundaries of the Rogers School District. As an open-enrollment public charter school 
unconfined by district boundaries, Haas Hall Academy expects to obtain the majority of its 
students from within the boundaries of the Springdale, Fayetteville, Bentonville, and Rogers 
School Districts. Besides the Springdale, Fayetteville, Bentonville, and Rogers School District, the 
Rogers School District is also contiguous or in close proximity to the Siloam Springs, Gentry, 
Greenland, Huntsville and Pea Ridge School Districts. Haas Hall Academy may also receive 
some students from these districts as well.  
 
In carefully reviewing the potential impact that Haas Hall Academy would have upon the efforts 
of the surrounding school districts to comply with court orders and statutory obligations to 
create and maintain a unitary system of desegregated public schools, the applicant finds that 
neither the Rogers School District nor any of its contiguous or neighboring school districts are 
currently subject to, or have ever been subject to, any court orders or judicial decrees concerning 
the desegregation of its schools. As an open-enrollment public charter school, Haas Hall 
Academy must be race-neutral and non-discriminatory in its student selection and admission 
processes, and the granting of this amendment request to relocate our campus in Rogers will not 
serve to hamper, delay, or in any manner negatively affect the desegregation efforts of any public 
school district or districts within the state. 


